20 April 2010
BY REGISTERED POST

Mr xxxxxx
***PRODUCT SAFETY NOTICE***

***IMPORTANT INFORMATION ENCLOSED – ACTION REQUIRED*** **PLEASE READ***

Dear xxxxx
Precautionary Replacement of Certain Rear Windscreens for the Toyota Spacia Wagon
Our records show that during late 2008 or early 2009 we fitted a rear screen in your Toyota Spacia Wagon.   

We have become aware that in one case, this type of rear screen supplied to us by our supplier has shattered incorrectly.   As a result, there is a potential safety issue with this rear screen.  

Therefore, as a precautionary measure we wish to replace all affected screens fitted by us immediately. We will replace the rear screen at your convenience free of charge.  
We believe only a very small number of screens are affected and all are identifiable through our records. That is why we are contacting you. 
Where we have your telephone contact details, we will already have tried to contact you by telephone to make an appointment to refit the screen.    

If we have not managed to speak to you on the telephone, when you receive this letter you should contact us as soon as possible to make an appointment for us to refit the screen free of charge. 
If you have sold or otherwise disposed of your Toyota Spacia Wagon, please telephone the number referred to above as soon as possible to inform us of this and provide details of the person/company to whom you sold or passed on the vehicle.

Please take action as soon as possible.  If you have any other queries, please contact us on (02) 9795 3499

We sincerely apologise for any inconvenience caused to you. 

Yours sincerely,

Operations Director

Darren Redwood
